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Subject:	 Bendix Does Not Advocate Reuse of Oil-Contaminated Friction Materials

To ensure optimum braking performance, when brake friction materials are found to be contaminated by oil, Bendix 
DOES NOT approve power-washing or chemical cleaning as a remedy.   In all circumstances, we specifically 
advise that the friction material BE REPLACED.  

To maintain brake balance it is very important to also replace the friction material — the oil-contaminated as well 
as non oil-contaminated — at both ends of the axle, and to use exactly the same friction material.
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